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March 15, 2011 
 

In reply refer to:  DK-7 
 
Dan Seligman, Attorney at Law 
Columbia Research Corporation 
PO Box 99249 
Seattle, WA 98139 
 

RE:  FOIA #BPA-2011-00612-F 
 
Dear Mr. Seligman: 
 
This is a final response to your request for information that you made to the Bonneville Power 
Administration (BPA) under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. 552. 
 
You have requested the following: 

1. A copy of all consulting or professional services contracts between BPA and former 
manager Peggy Olds since September 1, 2009. 

2. The sole-source justification for the contract(s). 
3. All invoices submitted by Olds. 

 
Response: 
BPA has performed a reasonable search and has no responsive documents. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to assist you.  Please contact Cheri Benson, FOIA/Privacy Act 
Specialist at (503) 230-7305 with any questions about this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Christina J. Munro 
Christina J. Munro 
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer 
 


